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09/08/2022  10:49:272022/2236/P OBJ Susanne Griffin I am shocked that the landlord of this property is seeking to demolish an existing community business that has 

served the local community for decades now. This site at ground floor level facing a lot of new storage facility 

develops and offices is ideal for a fish and chip and kebab shop but not a private flat, since it's at the corner of 

a busy road , much trafficked by HGV's and cement mixers that are incredibly dust producing. I appreciate that 

the landlord is perhaps wanting to make himself more money at this time, perhaps even with plans for 

arranging short term lets to tourists, but please could Camden Council abide by the existing Council Planning 

agreement for this spaces, that this premises serves fish and chips and very good company to local residents 

both young and old. My whole family of 4 certainly don't want the premises to close and wish to support this 

family business.

09/08/2022  15:34:342022/2236/P OBJ Anson Kiernander The York Way Fish Bar is an integral part of the local community. The family who own/run the business are 

wonderful, hardworking people, who serve fantastic food, and always with a smile. They are also fantastic 

neighbours, and many women I know feel safer walking down York Way knowing that the store is there, and 

they are being looked out for. The local area is enriched by this family, and their establishment, and to evict 

them, and replace the store with a residential flat would be heartbreaking, and a real loss to the area. We 

should be championing, and supporting, our local businesses, particularly those that have served the people 

of this area for so many years, through thick and thin.  At times like this, people need a sense of community 

more than ever, and this store is a pillar of our community, and it should be protected.
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